
 

MASSES: 

Weekdays: 9:00 AM (including Saturday) — (Summer) 

Monday and Friday: 9:00 AM  

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday: 6:30AM and 9:00 AM — (Winter) 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 PM 

Sundays: 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 11:30 AM and 6:00PM (Sept. - May) 

Holy Days: Please see bulletin for schedule 
 

PENANCE: 

Saturday: 4:00-5:00 PM. At the Parish anytime by appointment. Communal Celebration of Penance periodically  

throughout the year. 
 

BAPTISMS: 

Our parish family rejoices in the birth of your children.  To prepare for baptism, parents are expected to attend one prepa-

ration meeting.   Please call the parish office for the schedule of preparation meetings and Baptism celebration. 
 

MARRIAGES: 

Our parish is honored to host your marriage celebration.  In order to accomplish all of the necessary preparations, arrange-

ments should be made with one of the priests at least one year in advance.  Pre-Cana and God's Plan for a Joy-Filled Mar-

riage classes can be arranged through the Family Life Office of the Archdiocese of Newark at www.rcan.org. 
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK: 

For those of advanced age or seriously ill, Holy Communion will be brought to the home of any person permanently or tem-

porarily homebound. Please contact the parish office. 
 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Please register at the parish office. This is a wise way of acquiring a sense of belonging to our Parish Community.  

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Msgr. Frank G. Del Prete  

 Pastor, ext. 303 
 

Rev. Martin Rooney 

 Weekend Assistant 
 

Sr. Esther Falzone,S.C.C 

Pastoral Associate, ext. 305 
 

Maureen Straut 

Office Administrator, ext. 301 
 

Stacie Yao, Director of Music 

Janue Vargas, Asst Dir of Music 
 

Tom Pagano, Youth Minister 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Patricia Pula, M.A.R.E. 

Director, ext. 304 

Safe Environment Coordinator 
 

PARISH SCHOOL 

St. Johnôs Academy, Hillsdale 

St. Gabriel the Archangel  

Catholic Church 
88 EAST SADDLE RIVER ROAD 

SADDLE RIVER, NJ  07458 

(201) 327-5663 ð (201) 327-7881 ð Fax (201) 327-7063 

WWW.STGABRIELSR.ORG 

EMAIL: OFFICE@STGABRIELSR.ORG 



OUR PARISH COMMUNITY  
PRAYS FOR: 

 
Our sick and homebound: 

Jane Ball, Jean Cohen, Josephine DôElia,  
Baby James Jack DôAgostino, Christine Danza,  

Helen DeLorenzo, Ada Fields,  
Tommy Fitzpatrick (4 years old)  

Meg Gallagher, Baby Grace Gilbert  
 Tony Galante, Lauren Harpster Hines, 

Bob Kleinknecht, Lou Perrin, Joan Snow  
Richard Straut, Nicole Trotta 

  
 
 
 

 
 The future king, David, in todayôs first reading, is an 
example of a type of character present throughout the Hebrew 
scriptures. He is the child born out of place, not the eldest or most 
favored, who ends up receiving the promise of the covenant. The 
spirit of Godôs anointing rushes upon him. In this way, he is simi-
lar to the man born blind from todayôs Gospel. Davidôs family 
and the blind manôs community did not expect the miraculous 
grace of Godôs love to work through them. Perhaps they, too, 
were ñblindedò by the expectations and assumptions of those 
around them. Yet, after being touched by God, they both came to 
ñseeò the presence of Godôs will for them. Both became messen-
gers of Godôs will. That same Spirit of Godôs anointing rushed 
upon us at our baptism; we were given a candle as a sign of our 
membership in the Body of Christ, the Light from Light. Our 
vocation, then, is to fulfill that enlightenment, that anointing, as 
Ephesians tells us, by living as ñchildren of the light.ò 
 
 
   Peace,     
   Fr. Frank 

S  G   A  S  R 

PARISH TRIP ï VIKING RIVER CRUISE 
 

 
St. Gabriel Church & Fr. Frank present: 

ROMANTIC DANUBE—VIKING RIVER 
CRUISE—8 DAYS—6 GUIDED 

TOURS—3 COUNTRIES 
SEPTEMBER 2-9, 2017 NUREMBERG—

BUDAPEST 
For more information please contact  

Fr. Frank at 201-327-5663 

SENIOR SOCIAL CLUB 
 

APRIL SENIOR SOCIAL CLUB 
We are notifying you in advance because we will be dining out 
this day on April 20.  We have contracted with DaVinci Restau-
rant at 800 Chestnut Ridge Rd., Spring Valley, NY. for a delight-
ful luncheon.  The price is $22.00 per person for salad, entrée, 
dessert, coffee or tea. Or $28.00 if you prefer the fish.  Not in-
cluded in this price is your bar tab.  That you pay at the luncheon. 
I will take reservations only with the mon-
ey.  They can accommodate 40 of us.  Please 
place your reservation with the money in the 
collection basket on Sunday or drop it off at the 
Office.  The deadline is April 13 

FAMILY PROMISE RAFFLE 
TO BENEFIT HOMELESS WORKING FAMILIES 

 

Family Promise will be selling raffle tickets for its Super 50/50 
cash raffle at St. Gabrielôs on April 1st and 2nd.  Cash, credit 
cards and checks accepted .  

Grand Prize 25% of proceeds 
2nd Prize—10% of proceeds 
3rd Prize—1% of proceeds. 

 A maximum of 1000 tickets will be sold at $100.00 each.  Draw-
ing will be held on April 12, 2017.  You may also purchase tick-
ets by calling (201) 833-8009.  For more information  visit 
www.bergenfamilypromise.org.  

 

COMMUNION DRESS & SUITS NEEDED 
 

The First Communion Day of our child is a very special occa-
sion—a day to be celebrated and always remembered.  Please 
help to make another child's First Communion Day one that will 
be cherished by donating any Communion dresses, suits jackets 
headpieces or shoes.  Please bring all articles, clean on hangers 
and covered in plastic to St. John the Baptist Church Parish Cen-
ter, 69 Valley St, Hillsdale, by April 12 or call Kathy at (201) 666
-4185.  Monetary donations will also be accepted.  If you or any-
one that you know may need an outfit, please contact Kathy.  
Thank you.  

HEARING GODôS VOICE 
 

In can be difficult to ñhearò Godôs voice in todayôs world, but 
with some effort, we can learn to recognize it.  Read a chapter of 
the Gospels and listen: a phrase may grab your attention or you 
may experience peace and joy.  Remember, God often speaks to 
our hearts, not our ears. 

MAKE THE MOST OUT OF  
CATHOLIC SPRING TRAINING 

 

One way to think of Lent is as Spring Training for Catholics.  We 
may come into the season out of top spiritual form but, by work-
ing to renew our skills, we can be back in shape by Easter.  
Strengthening the Cardinal Virtues will helps. 
 

Prudence - the thinking of virtue.  It helps us live wisely in the 
middle ground between fear and recklessness.  For example, we 
can take out a mortgage to buy a home thatôs comfortable but we 
avoid going into excessive debt to impress others. Prudence helps 
us live with wisdom. 
 

Justice - the play fair virtue.  We learn early to play fair by shar-
ing toys and treats.  Fairness is a basic ingredient of justice.  Jus-
tice thrives when we give what is due to God and others.  
 

Temperance - the just right virtue.  It is possible to have too 
much of a good thing, such as too much food or drink or watch-
ing too much television.  Temperance, also called moderation is 
the virtue that helps us find the balance.  It keeps us from becom-
ing too attached to the world.   
 

Fortitude - the fearless virtue.  This virtue helps us to stand firm 
against fear and hardships and persevere in attaining what is 
good.  Fortitude  strengthens our resolve to resist temptation, 
overcome personal weaknesses, and make sacrifices for what is 
good.   



 F  S   L 

THE WEEK AHEAD AT ST. GABRIELôS 
AA Meetings Monday thru Saturday 

7 AM Parish Center 
 

Sunday, March 26, 2017 
7:00 PM - Youth Group Meeting, Kavin Center 
 
 

Wednesday, March 29, 2017 
9:30 AM—Lenten DVD Series 
7:00 PM—Lenten DVD Series 
 

Thursday, March 30, 2017 
6:30 PM—KidsChoir Rehearsal 
7:30 PM—Adult Choir Rehearsal 
 

Friday, March 31, 2017 
7:00 PMðStations of the Cross 
 

Saturday, April 1, 2017 
St. Michaelôs Food Collection 
 

Sunday, April 2, 2017 
St. Michaelôs Food Collection 
7:00 PM - Youth Group Meeting, Kavin Center 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

The amount of the March 19 collection was $13,949.75 .  Thank 
you for your continued generosity to St. Gabriel's.  God bless you 
and your families.  

ST. JOHNôS ACADEMY 
 NEWS 

St. John's Academy will be selling  

Super 50/50 Raffle Tickets after Masses on March 

25-26. 

Only 500 tickets will be sold.   

They are $50.00 each.  

If all tickets are sold,  

1 lucky winner will take home over $12,000!!!  

Drawing will be held at  

the Tricky Tray on April 5, 2017.  

Please note, tickets are not being  

mailed home this year.  

Don't miss the opportunity to purchase one!  

For further information,  

please contact  

Annemarie Pastena 

at  annemarie.pastena@gmail.com  
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SPRING BEREAVEMENT GROUP 
 
'Blessed are those who mourn, for they shall be comforted.ô 

 
When someone we love has been taken from us, we often find 
ourselves dealing with change and transition.  Many offer their 
help, but do not always understand the loss we are feeling.  Be-
reavement support groups are one way to find support from others 
who are going through the same process.  We cannot go around 
the grief process, over it, or under it. We need to go through it; we 
need to be good to ourselves, putting balance into our lives 
through prayer, reading, resting, relaxation and work. Grief takes 
time. Unrealistic expectations undermine the healing process. The 
parishes of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel, St. Gabriel and St. Catharine 
are jointly sponsoring a Bereavement Support Group.  You need 
not be a parishioner to attend.  The group will meet on Tuesday 
mornings from 10:00 - 11:30am at St. Gabriel's in Saddle River 
and will run for eight consecutive weeks beginning on April 25 
and ending on June 13. 
 
Pre-registration is required - please contact Sr. Esther Falzone at 
201-327-5663 x305 or Annette Gallagher at 201-612-4660.  All 
calls are confidential. 

BOX TOPS FOR ST. MICHAELôS  
 

St. Gabriel's continues to collect Box Tops for St. Michael's 
School in Newark.  The Box Top program is one of the nationôs 
largest school fundraising loyalty programs and has been helping 
schools succeed since 1996. With over 250 participating products, 
itôs an easy way for schools to earn cash for the things they 
need.  Each Box Tops coupon is worth 10¢ and they add up 
fast!  The coupons are on products we buy at our local supermar-
kets everyday.  St. Michael's will be able to use the Box Tops 
cash to buy whatever they need most, from books to supplies and 
other school programs.  So please look for 
these coupons on your groceries and start 
to clip.  There is a collection box display 
in the lobby of the church.  As always, 
thank you for your support of St. 
Michael's. 

MAUSOLEUM NEWS 
 

Madonna Cemetery has completed the construction of an addition 
to our existing Mausoleum, the first community mausoleum built 
in the Archdiocese of Newark, has served the needs of our local 
community for over forty years.  The construction of an addition 
was necessary if we hoped to continue in this mission.  The new 
expansion will be called the ñAll Saintsò section and there will be 
several liturgical features of saints that represent the ethnic diver-
sity of our community.  There will also be private and semi-
private areas in the mausoleum addition and there are options for 
both single and double internment.  Because we believe that pre-
planning is an important family responsibility, we are offering 
cemetery counseling and information about the mausoleum.  If 
you wish to have more information, please fill out the enclosed 
form in our brochure that can be found in the rear of your church 
or contact Madonna Cemetery by calling 1-866-392-1951.  Of 
course there is no obligation.  

SPRING CRAFT SHOW/SALE 
 

On Sunday, March 26th, Saint Joseph Regional H.S. in Montvale 
will be hosting its annual Spring Craft Show and Sale from 10 
AM to 4 PM showcasing the talents of 100 crafts people and fine  
artists including many new crafters.  Admission is $2.00.  Chil-
dren and senior citizensô (65+) are free.  No strollers permitted.  
Facebook Saint Joseph Regional HS Craft Shows.   

mailto:annemarie.pastena@gmail.com
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SATURDAY, March 25, 2017 
 9:00 AM Angela Grace Walsh 
                                             Living Intention  
 5:00 PM Rodolpho Gomez  

 

 SUNDAY, March 26, 2017 
  8:00 AM  Gregg Hauser  
 10:00 AM Richard Stefanacci 

11:30 AM Rosemary Gonzalez  
   6:00 PM John Tirello 

 

MONDAY, March 27, 2017 
 9:00 AM Rudy Policastro 

 
TUESDAY, March 28, 2017 

 6:30 AM  For the People of the Parish 

            9:00 AM Pete Caruso 
 

WEDNESDAY, March 29, 2017 
 6:30 AM  Linda Mastandrea  
 9:00 AM         The Gilligan Family  
 

THURSDAY, March 30, 2017 
                6:30 AM  Dr. Rosey Sheik  
              9:00 AM       James Higgins 
  

         FRIDAY, March 31, 2017 
             9:00 AM         Rose Mastroyanni 

 

SATURDAY, April 1, 2017 
 9:00 AM William Kelly 
 5:00 PM Thomas Kennedy  

 

 SUNDAY, April 2, 2017 
  8:00 AM  Gregg Hauser  
 10:00 AM James Sweeny 

11:30 AM Bruce Stichauner  
   6:00 PM Erica Leixner 

 

 

In loving memory  
The Sanctuary Lamp at the Blessed Sacrament will be 
lighted during the week of March 26 Jim & Dora Wol-
lenberg requested by the Bristow Family. 
.. 
.  

MASS INTENTIONS  


